Kenya Power

POWER INTERRUPTION NOTICES

Kenya Power wishes to inform its customers that all
electricity interruption notices that generally appear in
newspapers every Thursday, will now only be accessed
via our website www.kplc.co.ke and other online portals
with effect from today, Thursday 30* March, 2017.

Please note that the interruption notices will
no longer be published in newspapers going
forward.

We regret any inconvenience that may be caused.
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